UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

National Archives and Records Service
Washington, D.C. 20408

October T, 1969

Mr. Barold Welsberg

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21710
Dear Mr. Welaberg:

This is in reply to your lester of September 27, 1965.

Neither the National Archives nor the Genersl Services
Administration has a copy of the transcript in wodch
you are interested.

Sinceyely,

S
HMES B. RHOADS

Archivist of the United Stotes




